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What a fantastic first week back we had last week!I hope you 
enjoyed the stay and play last week. It was great to see 
so many parents join us for the first part of the day. Our 
next one will be next Wednesday (15th) again from 8.40-

9am. 

Bonfire fun 

We had a brilliant time last Friday with our own bonfire and spar-

klers. We hope you had a lovely time enjoying the fireworks over 

the weekend. 

Odd Sock Day 

On Monday, as part of anti-bullying week please send your chil-

dren in wearing odd socks! A further letter will be coming out! 

White Post Farm Trip 

We are delighted that our  trip to White Post Farm will be going 
ahead! Please remember the balance needs to be paid by next 
Friday 17th November. You are more than welcome to pay  off 
the balance in smaller amounts if this would be helpful, however 
the deadline remains the same. Please speak to Mrs Bills if ac-

companying a nursery child or cost is a problem. 

Children In Need 

On Friday  17th November  2017 we will be 
having a fun filled day celebrating children in 
need.  Children can wear  pyjamas for the day! 
They will need to bring in £1. All the activities 

and challenges for the day will be spotty. 

Important Dates: 

Wednesday 15h November– 1st Stay and Play 8.40-9am 

Friday 17th November Children In Need 

Monday 11th Dec  PM Nativity including reception & afternoon   

nursery 

Wednesday 13th Dec AM Nativity including reception & morning nursery 

Friday 22nd Dec Break up for Christmas 



Attendance 

Huge well done to Rabbits and Hedgehogs for 100% attendance the week before half 

term!   

Thank you also for making sure your child is in school 

on time. Don’t forget if your child is ever unwell or un-

able to attend please do give the attendance office a 

call 01159 6499388 and let us know before 9am. 

Rabbits 100% 

Hedgehogs 100% 

Foxes 97% 

Badgers 98% 

Squirrels 83% 

Children with 100% attendance 

Well done to all those 15 children who had 100% attend-
ance all of Autumn 1. Enjoy your cinema experience! 

(Letters have gone out to all children involved) 

Winter is coming... 

Please make sure all your children’s hats, gloves, 

scarves and coats are all clearly named!  

PE Kit 

If you took your childs PE kit home at half term please can we have it back! .  You 

will need a White polo-shirt or T-shirt. Black shorts for indoor PE, Black tracksuit bot-

toms or leggings for outdoor PE. Black plimsolls and a Draw-string PE bag. These all 

need to be named please. 

Children are permitted to wearing a pair of flat stud earrings. These must be re-
moved for all PE lessons. If you want your child to have their ears pierced, please 
have them done at the beginning of the summer holiday so that they are healed by 

September and the earrings can be removed. 
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